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PRESS RELEASE 

 

For Immediate Release 

 

Netcom Technologies, Inc. Announces Relocation of Headquarters Office in August 
  

Netcom Technologies, Inc. (Netcom), a leading infrastructure and physical security 

solutions provider announced today, June 28, 2010 that it will be relocating its corporate 

offices to a new 12,000 square foot facility at 7668A Standish Place, Rockville, MD 20855 

in September 2010. 

  

Roy Rea, the President and CEO of Netcom, stated “Due to our continued growth with 

commercial and government contracts, Netcom needs to relocate to a larger, more modern 

facility. Our new facility will be able to accommodate future space requirements." 

  

Netcom will be hosting an "open house" for our customers, suppliers and partners in 

October.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About Netcom: 

For the past 23 years, NETCOM Technologies, Inc., a privately held corporation, has 

consistently proven its ability to deliver “best value” inside and outside cable plant, IP video 

and security infrastructure, and telephony solutions to both public and private sectors.  

NETCOM has evolved from a regional cable plant installation provider into a nationwide 

provider of comprehensive and secure telecommunications infrastructure and security 

services.

 


